
 

 

26th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

IMPORTANT- FS2FW Parents Evening 
 

We are writing to let you know that we have had to bring Parents Evening for Mrs Walker’s 

class forward by one week. The reason for this is that Mrs Walker has just been notified that 

the completion date for her house move clashes with the original date for Parents Evening. 

 

The appointment times will be exactly the same, just one week earlier, on Monday 4th March 

and Tuesday 5th March. We’re aware that this gives less than a week’s notice and we are 

therefore asking parents to email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if they are not able 

to attend on the date and at the time they have selected on their reply slip. We’ll then arrange 

a time for you to meet with Mrs Walker at a later date that suits you. 

 

Many thanks as always for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 
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